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August 27, 2025


HOLIDAY NOTICE  

Dear Students & Teachers, 

It is hereby informed that the College and its office shall remain closed on Wednesday, August 27, 2025 to Sunday, August 31, 2025 on account of “Ganpati Vacation.” 
College will reopen on September 01, 2025. 


Wishing you all Happy “Ganesh Chaturthi” in advance.



By Order
Sd-
Principal
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